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Summit to Create a Cyber-Community to Advance Deaf and Hard-of-Hearing 

Individuals in STEM (DHH Cyber-Community) 

June 25-27, 2008 

http://www.ntid.rit.edu/cat/summit 

Summit Participants 

As of June 24, 2008 

 

DRAFT 

 

Educational, Linguistic & Sign Language Researchers/Developers 

 

E. William Clymer, Facilitator 

PEN-International, Associate Director 

Center on Access Technology, Associate Director 

Rochester Institute of Technology 

National Technical Institute for the Deaf 

585-475-6894 (V/TTY) 

ewcncp@rit.edu 

 

Marc Marschark, Professor and Director 

Center for Education Research Partnerships 

Rochester Institute of Technology 

National Technical Institute for the Deaf 

585-475-5482 (V/TTY) 

Marc.Marschark@RIT.EDU 

 

Anna Cavender, Graduate Student 

Department of Computer Science & Engineering 

University of Washington 

cavender@cs.washington.edu  

Joeann Humbert 

Director 

Online Learning 

Rochester Institute of Technology 

585-475-5089, 5896 (TTY) 

jmhetc@rit.edu  

 

Kent Robertson, Project Director 

The Shodor Education Foundation, Inc. 

300 West Morgan Street, Suite 1150 

Durham, NC 27701 

(919) 530-1911 (voice/TDD) 

krobertson@shodor.org  

Andrew Whitaker, Research Scientist 

Department of Computer Science and Engineering  

University of Washington  

Seattle, Washington, 98195 

Voice: (206) 616-6027 

andrew@cs.washington.edu 

 

Mark P. Henry, Director 

Entertainment Standards, Entertainment Imaging 

Eastman Kodak Company 

343 State Street 

Rochester, NY 14650-0526 

585-724-9447 

mark.henry@kodak.com 

 

 

 


